— Cummings Properties

Notice to Clients :.

FIRE ALARM TEST
AT 300 AND 400 TRADECENTER

FRIDAY, JANUARY 27
BETWEEN 7 AM AND 12 PM

Please be advised that the building fire protection system at 300 and 400 TradeCenter
will be tested intermittently Friday, January 27, beginning at 7 AM and ending at
approximately 12 PM. Alarm horns and lights will activate briefly during that time.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

ACCOUNT MANAGER: Morgan Blum, 781-932-7040
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